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PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING 
NOVEMBER 1, 2017 

 
The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular monthly meeting on 
Wednesday, November 1, 2017 in Conference Room C (Ansantawae Room).  
Chairman Worroll called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Commissioners Present     Also Present 
 
D. Worroll       P. Piscitelli, Director 
F. Giustino       Ald. B. Bevan 
K. Rowland 
F. Shashinka       Excused 
        A. Fabian 
 
Absent:  Ald. N. Veccharelli and Public Works Representative 
 
Consideration of the Minutes of the October 4, 2017 meeting 
 
Commissioners’ Shashinka and Giustino made and seconded a motion to accept the 
minutes of the October 4, 2017 meeting as presented.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Public Comment 
 
B. Bevan – Ald. Bevan commented this could be his last meeting serving as the Board 
of Aldermen liaison.   He stated it has been his honor to serve this Commission and that 
he would continue to work on behalf of the Recreation Commission in whatever 
capacity. 
 
Correspondence 
 
None. 
 
Director's Report 
 
Director Piscitelli reported winter programming is moving ahead.  He stated the 
numbers are about the same as previous years.  He stated last month Commissioner 
Fabian asked about tickets issued by the police department over the summer months, 
Director Piscitelli stated he made that request to the police department, but has not 
received the report as yet.  He reported the sports season at the Orange Avenue fields 
should be wrapping up in the next few weeks.  He reported Pop Warner football 
qualified for post season play and would  be hosting 3 games at the fields   He also 
reported, Platt Tech has been enthusiastically happy to have use of the fields.  
Commissioner Piscitelli reported his budget is due to the finance director next Tuesday, 
and then he would be meeting with the mayor thereafter.  He stated he expects no 
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change to the budget over last year, but noted it is getting more and more difficult each 
year to work within such a lean budget. 
 
Chairman Worroll asked about pickle ball. 
 
Director Piscitelli explained the plans that had been put in place through the Eisenhower 
Park Committee for pickle ball courts.   
 
Chairman Worroll stated Milford beaches were mentioned in Connecticut magazine as 
one of the nicest beaches.  He also commented on the recently approved State budget 
and the new costs for all State parks throughout the State.   
 
Director Piscitelli stated it will not affect how Milford PBR does business.   
 
Commissioner Reports 
 
 a) Golf Course Commission – Chairman Worroll reported the course is still 
up and running. 
 
 b) Bench Dedication Program – no report 
 
Unfinished Business 
 
None. 
 
New Business  
 
None  
 
There being no further business to discuss, Commissioners’ Rowland and Shashinka  
moved to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:38 p.m. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Kathleen A. Kennedy 
       Recording Secretary 


